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Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 

"THAT Staff’s recommendation respecting the results of the consultant selection process for the 
Carrville Village District Centre Study be brought forward to the Council meeting of October 15th, 
2002." 

Purpose 

To advise Council that the results of the consultant selection process for the Carrville District 
Centre Study will be completed and available for consideration at the October 15th Council 
meeting. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

On August 26, 2002, Council approved the terms of reference for the Carrville Village District 
Centre Study and the associated project budget of $125,000.  The Study is scheduled to begin 
the third week of October and conclude in the Spring of 2003.  Staff have received proposals from 
various firms bidding for the Carrville Village District Centre Study contract.  The work proposals 
are currently under review and Staff will complete their selection of the preferred consulting team 
during the week of October 7, 2002.   

 Conclusion 

To enable the Carrville Centre Study to remain on schedule, the recommendation for the 
preferred consultant should be brought forward for consideration at the Council meeting of 
October 15, 2002. 

Report prepared by: 

Anna Sicilia, Planner, Policy Division, ext. 8063 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
MICHAEL DeANGELIS      JOANNE ARBOUR  
Commissioner of Planning     Director of Community Planning 
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